
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Local businesses are invited to attend a 

Local Buying Program  

Update & Information Session 
BHP Billiton would like to invite local businesses in Muswellbrook, Singleton and Upper Hunter 
Shires to an update and information session on the Local Buying Program at Mt Arthur Coal. 

 
The Local Buying Program was launched on 1 March 2016 and has already provided opportunities for 
local businesses with less than 25 full-time employees to competitively supply goods and services to BHP 
Billiton’s Mt Arthur Coal mine. 

 
The update and information sessions will provide information on ‘how to register’ for businesses not yet 
registered, as well as information on ‘how to manage your work space’, ‘quoting effectively’ and 
‘increasing your visibility at Mt Arthur Coal’ once you are registered. 
 
For further information on the Local Buying Program, please visit www.localbuying.com.au  

 

Session Times 
 

Date  Location Time Venue 
Monday 1 August Scone 5.30pm – 6.30pm  Scone Golf Club 

 (Aberdeen St Scone) 
Tuesday 2 August Muswellbrook 5.30pm – 6.30pm  Muswellbrook Workers Club 

 (15 Sydney St Muswellbrook) 
Wednesday 3 August Singleton 5.30pm – 6.30pm  Singleton Golf Club 

 (51 Boundary St Singleton) 
 
 

 Session registration from 5.15pm 
 Individual Q&A following the session 
 Light refreshments will be provided 

RSVP is essential by clicking on the ‘BOOK NOW’ 
link or emailing info@localbuying.com.au 

 
 

 
Click here to BOOK NOW  

https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form?EQBCT=88e3b3edde8a448aae1d24d606a65025
https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form?EQBCT=88e3b3edde8a448aae1d24d606a65025
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